
From: Jenny Lapham
To:
Subject: LGOIMA - project updates
Date: Tuesday, 29 October 2019 02:44:00 p.m.

Dear 
 
I refer to the request you made to Queenstown Lakes District Council, which was transferred to
the Dunedin City Council.
 
You have asked for the following information – response is in red
 

1. Manor  Place safety improvements
Preliminary designs underway/ completed? New road markings, changed parking
layout and roundabout installed.
When will detailed designs start? N/A
Construction start and end date?  N/A
How will a contractor be appointed? N/A

 
2. Forbury Bayview Road Intersection safety improvements

Sketch plans completed? Completed
Detailed designs started? Completed
Construction start and end date? Dependent on NZTA funding, expecting between
2020-2024
Who’s the contractor and how were they appointed (tender, negotiation)? N/A

 
 
I trust this answers your query.  Please feel free to contact one of our transport team if you have
any further questions.
 
Regards
 
 
 
Jennifer Lapham
Governance Support Officer
Civic               
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